

Working with children and their families will sometimes bring me into contact with:

Confidential information:  To ensure that those using my services can do so with confidence, I will respect confidentiality in the following ways.

· Parents will only have access to any records of their own children and will not be given any information about any other children in my care.

· Information given by parents/carers will not be passed on to other adults without permission.

· Details requested on the registration form, including address and telephone number, are also deemed confidential and will be used for childminding management purposes only.

· I have a separate permission slip for parents to sign to say that they understand that under the new EYFS (The Early Years Foundation Stage) 2017 it is a statutory requirement for parents to give permission for me the childminder to share information directly with other relevant professionals. 
· Any discussions with the parents about their children will take place privately and, if appropriate, may be arranged outside of hours at a time suitable to parents.

· The undertakings above may be over – ridden if information is requested by Social Services, Ofsted or Childminding Agencies as evidence in cases of suspected child abuse please see my safeguarding policy.
I expect parents to inform me of any changes in the child’s home circumstances, care arrangements and who will be picking up or dropping of your child/children or any other change which may affect the child’s behaviour such as a new baby, parent’s separation, divorce or any bereavement.  
All significant incidents are recorded in an incident book and will be shared and discussed with parents so that together we can work to resolve any issues.
All of the child record forms and any other confidential information that I hold will be locked away.

I will inform Ofsted, the Local Safeguarding Board and the Health and Safety Executive of any significant injuries, accidents or deaths as soon as possible.
I have also registered with the www.ico.gov.uk  (Information Commissioner’s Office) to whom I pay a yearly subscription which allows me to hold your information and pictures digitally.

Please also see my Data Protection Policy/Privacy Notice regarding the new legislation about General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) which changed May 2018.
You will also find out informad not repeat anything to other parties. 
Amanda Ormerod 29th December 2022

